Keeping Our Clinic Safe! What may look different...



In an effort to keep our patients, staff & community safe; we are implementing the following protocol for all in-person sessions.

We ask that everyone please:



Come to your appointment alone (unless in need of aid, or a parent)



Do not arrive more than 5 minutes early for your appointment to reduce the number of people in the clinic



Use **hand sanitizer** at the door upon arrival, and prior to leaving



Bring your own facemask to comply with government reccomendations of wearing a mask when social distancing isn't possible



Avoid use of washrooms unless absolutely necessary



Utilize our **online booking of appointments** to reduce interaction with reception



Call clinic or send e-transfer for payment. If in-person payment is necessary, do this prior to your appointment

Our clinic/staff is doing the following:



Plexiglass shields installed at the reception desk



Ensure completion of **COVID 19 Screening Questionnaire** the day of your appointment



Spaced waiting room to comply with social distancing



Increased time between appointment to control traffic and Disinfect treatment areas



Schedules may look different as **staff are working in shifts** to limit the number of people in the clinic at once



Email all documentation, including invoices and receipts



Staff will be wearing a facemask during the duration of their shift



Stay Safe! We Care About you!

